ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, MARYLAND

OFFICE OF THE BUDGET
BILL NO. _85-20
DATE: October 2, 2020
FISCAL NOTE
BILL: AN ORDINANCE CONCERNING: PUBLIC WORKS - UTILITIES -
WATER AND WASTEWATER SYSTEM CONNECTIONS AND

CHARGES

SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION

The purpose of this legislation is to eliminate the water and wastewater user connection charge,
establish a tap connection permit fee, and make other changes relating to water and wastewater
system connections.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no estimated fiscal impact associated with this legislation. This legislation establishes a
tap connection permit fee of $225, adjusted annually for inflation. The permit fee will pay for the
cost of construction inspection, engineering review, financial services, and oversight and
management of the connection process.
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